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ANSWERS TO ESTIMATES QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 
 

HEALTH AND AGEING PORTFOLIO 
 

Additional Estimates 2010-11, 23 February 2011 
 

Question: E11-221 
 
OUTCOME 5:  Primary Care 
 
Topic:  GP SUPER CLINICS 
 
Written Question on Notice 
 
Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
Whether GP Super Clinics are subject to the Commonwealth competition neutrality policy 
and, if not, why not? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
No.  Competitive neutrality principles do not apply to the Department's funding of GP Super 
Clinics as the Department does not own or operate those clinics. 
 


